
 
24th June 2020 

 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 

 
 

TO: PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS – EXTENSION OF LOTO SAMASONI ROAD 

 
Afioga e, 

RE: EXTENSION OF LOTO SAMASONI ROAD   

CONTRACT NO.: 15-2019/20-LTA-U-MAJ 

 

Pursuant to Clause 10 of the Instructions to Bidders (“ITB”), the Authority hereby issue this Addendum 

No. 1 for amendments to the tender document for the above contract. The amendments are as follows; 

 

1. The tender closing date is now extended to Monday, 6th of July 2020 instead of the 29th of June 

2020 as initially scheduled for; and 

 

2. The duration of the project is now amended to seven (7) months instead of six (6) months. In 

asserting that, kindly note that the scope of works as stipulated in the original tender document 

shall remain the same.    

 

Kindly be advised that the Authority on the issuance of this addendum holds no responsibility should a 

bidder fails to meet the new deadline and not taking note of the new project duration.   

 

For more information please contact Mr. Maverick Wetzell or Mr. Tauveve Timothy Salale Moananu on 

email maverick@lta.gov.ws and timothy.moananu@lta.gov.ws respectively. 

 

Ma lo’u fa’aaloalo lava, 

 

LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY  
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